
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 17, 2025 

 

YEAR 11 RESULTS DAY INFORMATION 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to invite Year 11 Students into school on Thursday 21st August to collect their 
examination results. School will be open from 9am until 1pm. Members of staff will be on hand 
where Year 11 students need any support.   
If students are unable to collect their results in person and they must contact school to let us 
know who will be collecting on their behalf. To do this they can call in to reception in person, or 
by telephoning reception. We can accept an email request but  
Students can collect official exam certificates in November; a notice will go on the school 
website (Exams Office page) when they are available. 
 
DESTINATION INFORMATION 
On the day, students will be asked about their next steps as we are legally required to supply 
information on what they intend to do next. You may receive a follow up call from the careers 
team to follow this up if needed. 
 
MEDEN COLLEGE 
If you intend to join us at Meden College, you will need to formally enrol. There will be a link 
on the front page of the website. Staff will be on hand in the College building to offer advice, 
check entry requirements and help you complete the enrolment process. 
 
PUBLICITY 
We will be asking for quotes and taking pictures of the students on the day. We do appreciate 
that emotions run high on the day. Please let us know if you do not want to get involved & we 
will make sure that you are not included.  
  
We look forward to seeing students on Thursday 21st August 
 
Kind regards 
 

 

Mr J Smith 
Headteacher 


